
 

Dear Parents/caregivers, 

From Monday 11/5 Kellyville High School students will begin their phased return to onsite 
learning. Students are expected to attend school on their scheduled day(s).  

Day/Date Onsite Learning 
Monday 11/5     IEF 2 
Tuesday 12/5     Year 7, Year 8, IEF 1 
Wednesday 13/5 Year 9, Year 10, IEF 5 
Thursday 14/5 Year 11, Year 12, IEF 3, IEF 4 
Friday 15/5 Year 11, Year 12, IEF 4 
 
This is to facilitate the best learning opportunities we can and ensure no child is left behind. 
 
Supervision will continue to be provided for children of Essential Workers throughout the whole week. 
 
If your child is absent from their scheduled onsite learning day you will receive an SMS message asking 
you to explain the absence, as per our usual process. 
 
Students will continue to be marked ‘flexible' as per government advice on other days where online learning 
is occurring, as per your previous advice to us. 
 
If you have notified the school that your child(ren) will be present on site every day they will not be marked 
as flexible and you will receive an SMS message if they are absent. 

Thank you. 

 
Regards, 

 
Mr Daniel Gardner 
Head Teacher Administration 
Kellyville High School 

 
Cnr York Rd & Queensbury Ave, Kellyville NSW 2155 
(p) 8824 5955 
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